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October 8, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Annual Halloween parade for students in Preschool-Grade 4 will take place on Thursday, 
October 31, 2024.  Parents/Guardians are invited on campus to watch the parade.  Please note 
the following: 
 

1. Parents are asked to send their child to school with their costume in a bag.  Teachers and 
room parents will assist getting students ready for the parade.   
 

2. If your child’s costume has a mask, please be sure they can see through it.   
 

3. If your child’s costume has a weapon, it is not permitted in school or during the parade. 
 

4. The Parade begins at 1:00.  Students will walk around the track with their class.   
 

5. Immediately, following the parade, students will return to their classrooms for their class 
party. 

 
6. Class parties are only for students, teachers, and assigned room parents. 

 
7. Please do not park in the Chiropractor’s lot. 

 
8. If it rains, the parade will be held indoors for students/staff only.  A Zoom link will be 

shared that morning so families can virtually attend. 
 
Please contact the office with questions. We look forward to celebrating Halloween at Holland 
School! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Wardell 
 
Susan Wardell 
Principal 


